
 

31 Hayward St., Suite J2   PO Box 515    Franklin, MA  02038 

508-541-8010  

www.MySunriseMontessori.com 

 

 

 

 
 

 

May 17, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

I am happy to announce that the new Head of School for Sunrise Montessori School 

is Andrea Rossick.  She will start her new position on July 1, 2019.   

 

Over the past three years Andrea has shown professionalism, dedication and support 

for our school.  On behalf of the Sunrise Board of Directors, I am confident that 

Andrea will continue to guide Sunrise according to the philosophy and dreams on 

which this school was founded. 

 

Over the next few months, as I prepare for my retirement, Andrea and I will work 

together to develop a smooth and seamless transition.  I promise that I won’t travel 

too far, and that I will remain reachable both over the summer months and during the 

start of the new school year.  Nevertheless, I am leaving Sunrise knowing that my 

pride and joy will be in good hands.    

 

I consider it an honor to have worked with so many families for the past 14 years.  

Thank you for entrusting your children to Sunrise.  There are so many good 

memories that I have, and I want to say:  “Thanks for the Memories.” 

 

Please join me in supporting Andrea in her new role and wishing her much success.     

 

Sincerely,        

 

Karen M. Roeber 

Head of School 

 

Headofschool @MySunriseMontessori.com 
 


